
To the board, 

 

It has come to my attention that 75% of the Mendocino Fire Safe Council’s budget is on the chopping block. Big 

mistake. 

 

I have used their services a number of times … getting number signs for our private road properties so CalFire can 

find us, general information, etc. 

 

I have also reached out to them for help organizing a community fire safe council for my own small one-way-out 6 

mile long dirt road community.  

 

Please reconsider this penny-wise pound-foolish choice.   

 

Thank you, 

Joanne Moore 

 


